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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
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Good Afternoon Rachael,

Thank you for consulting with the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation regarding
RU-22-00002 East Peak. Given the extent of ground disturbance proposed for this project, and
the high risk of cultural resources being present in this area, we recommend a cultural resource
survey, inclusive of subsurface testing, be conducted prior to project implementation. Please
keep us updated on the findings.

Thank you for your time,

Aren Orsen

CCT History/Archaeology
Archaeologist 11
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